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Note Concerning Weekend Reporting by a Newspaper 

 

Japan Display Inc. (JDI) announced that a news report regarding a production cutback of a particular product at its 

front-end production lines was not based on any announcement made by JDI. Although the company does not 

release any information about specific products, at present the capacity utilization rates for smartphone panel 

production lines have been maintained at the level of the previous month and there are no plans to reduce 

production within the year. Production is scheduled to stop as usual for the year-end and New Year holidays. 

Regarding production after the holidays, we will continue to carefully monitor demand trends and respond 

accordingly. 
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